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Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Refor

EI75/10/04/08

11 May 2005

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service Affairs & Administrative Reforms
To:  Supervising Officers ilc Ministries/Departments

lebration of Africa Day o the Civil Service and Admi istration

and the UN Public Service Day (23" June)

Please refer to this Ministry's Circular letter No. 12 of 2005.

2. It has now been decided that the celebration of the Africa Day of the
Civil Service and Administration and the UN Public Service Day this year
should be celebrated at the level of each Ministry and Department,
Consequently no official ceremony will be organised at the Sir Harilal Vaghjee
Hall on the 23" June 2005. Supervising Officers are therefore invited to mark
the event in their own way in their respective organisations. - - s

3. A message on that occasion from the Ministry of Civil Service Affairs
and Administrative Reforms will be posted on the website of this Ministry on

the address hhg:!{civilsgwicg:govmu.

4. In connexion with the @ssay competition being organised by the Public
Officer's Welfare Council on the theme “Challenges facing the Public Service”,
prizes will be presented to the winners during a function in the Conference
Room of this Ministry on the 23 June 2005,

5. It would be appreciated if the contents of this circular letter could be
brought to the attention of officers of your Ministry/Department.

K. Ponnusamy
Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service



